
 

 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

In the Matter of: 
 

ELECTRONIC APPLICATION OF BRACKEN 
COUNTY WATER DISTRICT FOR A RATE 
ADJUSTMENT PURSUANT TO 807 KAR 5:076 

) 
)   CASE NO. 2021-00415 
) 

 

NOTICE 
 

 Bracken County Water District (“Bracken District”) gives notice that, in view of the Public 

Service Commission’s Order of August 12, 2022, it will not place into effect the Phase 1 rates set 

forth in its Application. As its current billing cycle began on August 11, 2022.  Bracken District 

has not billed or otherwise assessed any customer a rate that differs from that currently in its filed 

rate schedules. It will continue to charge those rates until otherwise permitted by law. 

Dated:  August 15, 2022   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

______________________________ 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky 40507-1801 
Telephone: (859) 231-3017 
Fax: (859) 259-3517 
gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com 
 
Counsel for Bracken County Water District 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, and the Commission’s Order of July 22, 

2021 in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that this document was transmitted to the Commission on 
August 15, 2022 and that there is currently no party that the Commission has excused from 
participation by electronic means in this proceeding.  

 
 

_______________________________________ 
Counsel for Bracken County Water District 


